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Drinking Water Section 
EHDWB Circular Letter #2022-69 
 
To:  Community and Non-Profit Non-Community Public Water Systems 
  Municipal Chief Elected Officials 
  Local Directors of Health 
 
From:  Lori Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 

Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 
 

Date:  November 9, 2022 
 
Subject: Testimony or Comments on the DPH Drinking Water State Revolving Fund SFY 2023 Draft 

Intended Use Plan 
 
The Department of Public Health’s (DPH) Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) SFY 2023 Draft 
Intended Use Plan (IUP) has been published along with notice of hearing and public comment.  The public 
comment period runs from 10/18/2022 to 11/21/2022. Persons wishing to provide comments to the DPH on the 
Draft Annual IUP are invited to do so electronically in writing no later than 12:00 p.m. on November 21, 
2022 to dph.ctdwsrf@ct.gov. Please note in the Subject line “DWSRF Public Hearing”. 
 
A remote public hearing has been scheduled for 11/22/2022 at 10:00am to provide additional opportunity for oral 
or written testimony to be submitted on the Draft IUP.  If you are planning to attend the hearing you may register 
here. You may also register through our website by clicking here and scrolling down to “Draft SFY 2023 IUP – 
Public Hearing”. 
 

To view the Draft IUP please visit the DWSRF website at www.ct.gov/dph/dwsrf. The hearing notice has also 
been posted on this website and published in various local newspapers, including the Hartford Courant, New 
Haven Register, Waterbury Republican-American, The Inquiring News, Norwich Bulletin, New London Day, 
Connecticut Post and La Voz Hispana. You should have also received an email notification of the hearing 
announcement in Circular Letter #2022-65. 
 

During the public comment period you are provided with the opportunity to provide meaningful comment on the 
Draft IUP and share any additional information on your project which you believe the DPH should take into 
consideration.  
 

You may also provide oral testimony during the public hearing.  
 

If you have any questions, please also direct those questions to dph.ctdwsrf@ct.gov. 
 

c:  Heather Aaron, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3569161405643841035
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3569161405643841035
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/DWS/Call-for-Projects-Review-and-Ranking-of-Projects
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Departments-and-Agencies/DPH/dph/drinking_water/pdf/EHDWB_Circular_Letter_2022-65_10182022.pdf

